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MINUTES OF  
ALGONQUIN VILLAGE SPECIAL LIQUOR COMMISSION 

HELD IN VILLAGE HALL ON DECEMBER 6, 2011 
_______________________________________________________________ 
 
CALL TO ORDER: With the Village Board seated as the Liquor Commission, Liquor 
Commissioner John Schmitt opened the meeting at 7:15 P.M. A roll call showed the 
following commissioners were present: Debby Sosine, Jim Steigert, Jerrold Glogowski, 
Brian Dianis. Absent; John Spella, Robert Smith. Staff in attendance: William Ganek, 
Russ Farnum, Russ Laine; Attorney Kelly Cahill; and Village Clerk Jerry Kautz.  
 
CONSIDER LIQUOR LICENSE APPLICATION:  
 
Mr. Schmitt requested that the Liquor Commission consider consenting to the approval 
of the following liquor license: 
 
Class A-1 
 

Don Marcos Mexican Restaurant LLC, d/b/a Don Marcos Mexican Restaurant, 
1030/1036 East Algonquin Road, Algonquin, Illinois 60102 (formerly Bad 
Monkey) 

 
Mr. Schmitt reported all documents, fees, and insurance are in order. Mr. Dianis 
welcomed them to the Village and then asked what type of training do the owners and 
employees have. The owners, Mark Garcia and Ann Carranza, responded that they are 
Bassett trained and will check all IDs. They were warned about the severity of serving 
minors and the consequences. After further discussion, the Commissioners consented 
to issuing the license. 
 
Class F  
 
No one representing J & N Holdings, Ltd. d/b/a Burnt Toast Restaurant, 2520 Bunker 
Hill Drive, Algonquin, Illinois 60102 was present so Commissioner Schmitt asked for a 
motion to recess. Moved by Steigert, seconded by Glogowski, to recess the Liquor 
Meeting until after the Village Board Meeting. Voice vote: ayes carried. Time 7:27 p.m.  
(Clerk’s Note: Robert Smith arrived after the meeting was recessed.) 
 
RECONVENE: Moved by Sosine, seconded by Glogowski, to reconvene the Liquor 
Meeting. Voice vote: ayes carried. Time 8:27 p.m. 
 
ADJOURNMENT: With the Class F petitioner still not present, Commissioner Schmitt 
adjourned the meeting at 8:28 p.m. 
 
 
Submitted; __________________________________ 
                       Jerry Kautz, Village Clerk  
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